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Additional Pizza Days at Anderson in June 

There are 2 additional Pizza Days at Anderson 

(MunchaLunch) in June.  Friday, June 3rd (Friday, May 27th is 

the last day to order) and Friday, June 10th (Friday, June 3rd 

is the last day to order).  Don’t miss out of these two extra 

days!!! 

 

Bike to School Week is 

coming up on May 30th – June 

3rd.  Families are encouraged to 

use active transportation or 

foot power to get to school.  

You could bike, scooter, 

rollerblade, skateboard or walk to school.  Bike to School 

Week will happen rain or shine.  The class with the highest 

percentage of participation will win a double recess. 
 

Active transportation helps reduce carbon emissions, 

promotes healthy habits, and builds community.  If you live 

too far from school, you have options to join in too.  You 

could park at Garden City Park and walk/ride together as a 

family from there.  Whatever choice you make, please 

ensure that you follow good road safety practices, 

including wearing a helmet and crossing at designated 

crosswalks. 
 

Jump Rope for Heart Donations 

Friday, June 3rd is the last day for donations to be given 

(on-line) for Jump Rope for Heart.  Thank you for all your 

support! 
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Farewell Ms. Scharf 

 

Anderson will have a few staff members leaving us at 
the end of June.  We will acknowledge and thank 
them in our mid-June newsletter home.  We recently 
learned that Ms. Scharf has been reassigned to 
Brighouse School in July.  The Anderson community 
has been so fortunate to have Ms. Scharf for the past 
five years, three of those as our Vice Principal. 
 
We will miss all the help and support that Ms. Scharf 
provides for students, staff and parents each day at 
Anderson.  We will also miss the way she rings that 
old school bell at the end of recess each day.  Lots of days left in the school year but 
we will wish Ms. Scharf the very best in this new adventure. 
 
We would also like to welcome Mr. Colin Chan as our new Vice Principal next year.  Mr. 
Chan is coming from Blair Elementary and is really looking forward to learning even 
more about the Anderson community. 

 

 
June FUN for Anderson! 

 
Friday, June 3rd – Anderson will have our own Track and 
Field event!  Students in grades 4-7 will have a chance to 
compete in our Track Attack events.  Thanks to PAC, they have 
organized a pizza lunch on this day.  With the small size of our 
field, we are not encouraging spectators for this event. 
 
Friday, June 10th – AnderSUN Day for our classes with primary students.  The plan 
is to provide some fun events for the afternoon.  The theme is TROPICAL Day.  
Thanks to PAC, they have organized a pizza lunch on this day.  With the small size of 
our field, we are not encouraging spectators for this event. 

 

 

Wednesday, June 1 Morning Soccer Club - grade 3 – 5 students (8:10 – 8:40 am) 
 

Friday, June 3   Track Attack Meet for grades  4-7 
 

Friday, June 10 Afternoon AnderSUN day for primary classes 
 


